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SEK002386 - Project schedule

From: Shernell Pemberton (parkplccl@gmail.com)
To:  parkplccl@gmail.com
Bcc: marcgordon@aol.com

Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 at 02:50 PM EST

Good afternoon,

As we continue to make progress on SEK002386, | wanted to share an updated schedule to keep everyone informed
about the upcoming work phases. The latest change to the schedule is due to the holiday work embargo in this area.
Below is the anticipated timeline for the project:

December 2024
e  Pouring of concrete road base and temporary asphalt on Park Place between Vanderbilt Avenue and
Underhill Avenue

January - March 2025
e  The installation of 24-inch reinforced concrete pipe for the combined sewer line at Vanderbilt Ave between
Park Place and Sterling Place
° Excavation for the installation of 36-inch reinforced concrete pipe for the combined sewer line at the
intersection of Vanderbilt Avenue and Park Place

April - June 2025
° Pavement, curb, and sidewalk restoration

Again, thank you all for your patience throughout this project. We will continue to provide updates as we have them.

Happy Holidays,
Shernell
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